Worth Township Supervisor Patricia Joan Murphy is proud to announce that the Worth
Township Senior Transportation Pilot Program has begun. Qur mission is to provide
affordable transportation and give seniors the ability to remain independent, healthy,
and socially active.

Worth Township provides curb-to-curb service to seniors ages 55 and older, and adults with disabilities
ages 18+ that live within the boundaries of Worth Township. You must be registered to ride the bus.
Passengers who are unable to get to and from the bus will require an escort. All caregivers must also
be registered.

During this Pilot phase, transportation is available for medical appointments only.

This service operates Monday through Thursday from 8:00 am — 3:00 pm. Last pickup is at 2:30 pm.
We provide service on a first come, first serve basis and reservations should be made 24 hours in ad-
vance by calling (708) 972-7075.

Township Boundaries are 87" Street — 135™ Street, Western to Harlem (excludes Chicago). In addition
to the Worth Township area, we also provide transportation to Hi-Tech, Palos Hospital, and medical
offices on College Dr.

The cost is S3 each way, 56 round trip, or get a 525 10-ride pass (S5 savings).

For more information, go to www.worthtownship.com, or call (708) 972-7075.
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